BECKER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

12000 Hancock Street Becker, MN 55308-9585



Dr. Stephen L. Malone Superintendent Phone: 763-261-4502 smalone@becker.k12.mn.us

October 8, 2018

Dear Becker School Board:

Please consider this my resignation as Superintendent of The Becker School District, effective June 30, 2019. We have accomplished much for the benefit of Becker students these past nine years. It has been a pleasure to work in collaboration with staff members, administrators, parents, students, community members, and the school board.

Your support during my tenure has been appreciated. I wish the very best to the Becker School District in the years ahead.

Sincerely

Dr Stephen L. Malone, Superintendent